
 

 

Date: June 24, 2015 
 

Subject: Request of Identification Authorization 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter grants authorization for representatives of Chicony Electronics Co Ltd to apply the FCC 
for a change in identification as stipulated under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules.  

 

This authorization applies to 

Qualcomm Atheros, Inc., FCC ID: PPD-AR5B22 (Original grant date: 12/09/2014).  

The equipment is electrically identical. The only change being the label on the device. The 
original test results, technical information and relevant document continue to be representative of 
the applicable to the change equipment. 

 

We are aware that Chicony Electronics Co Ltd intends to market the above referenced product 
under FCC ID: E8H-AR5B22 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
 

 
Stanley Lin / Global Product Compliance 

 


